
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 
 

Attention PCMH+ Providers  
RE: PCMH+ Payments Delayed for Second Cycle in July 

 
Payments for providers participating in the PCMH+ program have been delayed 
for the second cycle in July.  Providers should expect to see PCMH+ payments 
on their remittance advice (RA) in the first cycle of August.   
 

 


